To: Hannahrose McGuinness 
Subject: Holiday Market in Eugene
From: Ella Ehrlich

As you know, the Eugene Saturday Market is loved by all in the Eugene area. But something that a lot of college students don’t know is that the market offers a holiday take on the classic Eugene weekend activity. 

On weekends from Nov. 19 through Dec. 24, the Holiday Market is open inside at the Lane Events Center. You get the same experience from the beloved original version but in the Christmas spirit. The market is a great way for students to get a unique gift for their loved ones at affordable prices. 

For the first time since the pandemic, the market has returned to the Lane Events Center. Inside is a beautiful indoor holiday market with live music, international food court, and more than 286 booths filled with handmade gifts from local venders. This experience is great for college students who want to give a little something to those who mean most without have to worry about the market closing in November.  

College students are a big demographic of the Saturday Market. By publishing this story at the Daily Emerald, students would not only be aware of this event, but can help bring business to the market. 

Thank you for the consideration. 

Sincerely,
Ella Ehrlich
gehrlich@uoregon.edu 
